
Year Y1/2 Autumn Term  

 Key dates: 

09.09.20– School opens for Autumn 

Term 

23.10.20– School closes for half term  

02.11.20– School reopens  

18.12.20– School closes for Christmas  

05.01.21– School opens for Spring 

Term 

 

 Clubs: 

Teach your Monster to 

Read:  Monday and Friday 

lunchtime (12.30– 1.00pm)  

with Miss Stathers .  

 

 Places are allocated on a 

first come first served   

basis.  

General:  

Welcome to the Autumn term in Year 1/2.  

Year 1 and 2 PE is now on a Friday afternoon. Your child should come 

to school in their PE kit. A reminder that PE kit is white t-shirt, black 

shorts/ jogging bottoms and trainers. They may wear a school PE   

hooded jacket on this day or alternatively they can wear their school 

jumper/ cardigan.  

In a change to the previous information, reading books will be given out 

on a Friday and returned the following Friday. Your child will bring 

home 2 books; a phonic book that can be read independently and a 

book for pleasure. Failure to return these books may result in a fine.  

Year 2 will also be sending out weekly homework. This will be sent out 

on a Friday and returned on a Wednesday. In line with our new Read, 

Write Inc Phonics programme, we will no longer be sending home weekly 

spellings but teaching spelling as part of phonics every day. If you do 

wish to practise   spellings with your child, you can practise the Y1 and 

Y2 common exception words which we have attached to this letter.  

Please can we remind you that all children should bring a water bottle 

with their name on to school every day.  

Thank you for your continued support,  

The Key Stage 1 Team   


